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15/05/2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Your child in 3SM will be starting swimming this term. Children will be swimming from 03/06/2024 – 

11/06/2024. Children will be going swimming everyday Monday – Friday at Wyndley Leisure Centre. 
Children will need to come to school in their PE kit. Please make sure your child has their full swimming kit in 
a bag with them. Children will need to bring with them: 

 

 Towel 

 Swim wear 
 

Boys: Swimming trunks or shorts (shorts must be above the knee) 

Girls: Swimming costume (modest swimwear is permitted but must be fitted and made from 
swimwear material) 

If you require further clarification regarding swimwear, please contact the school office. 

 Swimming cap is optional 

 Long hair must be tied back and plaited 

 No jewellery (only small studs permitted) 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Mrs Clare James 

Deputy Head Teacher 

  

 


